
From: Donna Denton

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Re: Permit #47126

Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 1:48:22 PM

Attachments: image002.png

Hello Melissa,
I need to change the work description on permit  #47126 again. The customer has
decided to go back to doing the overhead to underground service. 

Thank You,
Donna Denton
386-344-6323

Holly Electric Inc
EC13005429
386-755-5944

On Tuesday, May 9, 2023 at 04:50:50 PM EDT, Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

wrote:

I have made the necessary changes per your request and assessed a $30 fee. Once paid, I will reissue

the permit to reflect the changes. Thanks!

 

“If you want to experience

significant progress toward

your goal, you need to be

intentional about the work

you’re doing every day.”

Melissa Garber

Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

mailto:hollyelectricinc@yahoo.com
mailto:mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com






135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1007

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the

sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or

privileged information protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not

use, copy, or distribute this e-mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have

received this e-mail message in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and

telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the original message.

 

From: Donna Denton <hollyelectricinc@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 6:52 AM

To: Columbia County Building Department Information <bldginfo@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Fw: Permit #47126

 

Hello, I need to change the work description for permit 47126. We are now only going to change the

panel and upgrade to 200 amps. Let me know if there is anything else needed.

 

Thank You,

Donna Denton

386-344-6323

 

Holly Electric Inc

EC13005429

386-755-5944

 

 

 

----- Forwarded Message -----



From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

To: Donna Denton <hollyelectricinc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 at 12:41:48 PM EDT

Subject: Permit #47126

 

Good afternoon,

Attached is the permit for the submitted application. Thanks! Have a great day!

 

“If you look at what you

have in life, you’ll always

have more. If you look at

what you don’t have in life,

you’ll never have enough!”

Melissa Garber

Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1007

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the

mailto:mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com
mailto:hollyelectricinc@yahoo.com


sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or

privileged information protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not

use, copy, or distribute this e-mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have

received this e-mail message in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and

telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the original message.

 


